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ITEM 7.  FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.

(c)      Exhibits.

         The following exhibits are filed herewith:

EXHIBIT NO.       DESCRIPTION OF EXHIBIT

99.1              Press Release dated November 28, 2001 titled "Bank of America
                  Sets Long-term Goal of More Than 10 Percent Annual EPS Growth"
                  (the "Press Release")

99.2              Script prepared for use by James H. Hance, Jr., Vice Chairman
                  and Chief Financial Officer, for an Investor Conference on
                  November 28, 2001 (the "Script")

99.3              Press Release dated November 16, 2001 announcing an Investor
                  Conference

ITEM 9.  REGULATION FD DISCLOSURE.

On November 28, 2001, Bank of America Corporation (the "Registrant") issued a
press release and held a simultaneous investor conference and webcast to discuss
broad strategic goals and short-term and long-term financial goals. The Press
Release and the Script prepared for use by James H. Hance, Jr. at this
presentation as well as the press release announcing the conference and webcast
are furnished herewith as Exhibit 99.1, Exhibit 99.2 and Exhibit 99.3,
respectively, and are incorporated by reference in Item 9. All information is
presented as of November 28, 2001, and the Registrant does not assume any
obligation to update said information in the future.
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Eloise Hale, 704.387.0013
eloise.hale@bankofamerica.com
- -----------------------------

                Bank of America sets long-term goal of more than
                          10 percent annual EPS growth
               Management shares strategic vision at Investor Day;
                  Gives short- and long-term financial outlook

CHARLOTTE -- Bank of America Corporation told investors today that it has the
strategies and initiatives in place to pursue its goal of achieving long-term
annual earnings per share growth of more than 10 percent.

Kenneth D. Lewis, chairman and chief executive officer, kicked off the company's
Investor Day with his strategic vision. "Our goal today is to help you see in
Bank of America what we see - a company that has posted strong financial results
in recent quarters, a company that is building financial momentum, and a company
that has in place the right businesses, the right people and the right plan to
achieve both our short-term and long-term financial goals.

"We're taking bold steps to shift our perspective operationally from an internal
focus to an external focus - in other words, to organize businesses around the
customer's point of view. To that end, we've changed organizational reporting
structures, incentive plans and business processes throughout the enterprise to
reflect the customer's view."

 More than 100 investors and analysts, as well as members of the media, gathered
in Charlotte to attend the Bank of America Investor Day. Members of the
company's senior management spent the day giving presentations about their
respective businesses and customer segments.

"I'd like to characterize the kind of long-term performance goals we are setting
for ourselves - not for next year, but the Bank of America we are working to
create," said James H. Hance, Jr., vice chairman and chief financial officer.
"Our corporate target is to provide annual earnings per share growth in excess
of 10 percent."
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"We expect to grow revenue by 6 to 9 percent, creating positive operating
leverage," he continued. "At the same time, we will be managing our capital
aggressively. We will push to reach our 20 percent-plus ROE goal, and the goal
Ken Lewis has stated of double-digit annual SVA growth."

Opening remarks were followed by a presentation from Risk Executives William
Vandiver and Amy Brinkley who discussed the company's new approach to risk
planning and management. Investors also heard a presentation about the company's
quality and productivity work by Chuck Goslee, the company's Quality and
Productivity executive.

Following these remarks were presentations from executives who manage the
company's four lines of business and customer segments.

"The Consumer and Small Business segments are the backbone of the company," said
Gene Taylor, president of Consumer and Commercial Banking. "These businesses are
the source of our most consistent and predictable earnings. But more important,
they hold exciting potential. Three words describe our strategy to unlock this
potential: attract, retain, deepen. To attract new customers, we are investing
in deposit growth strategies, as well as targeting marketing and advertising. To
retain the customers we have, we are making it easier for them to do business
with us by improving sales and service and re-engineering core business
processes. We have implemented an intuitive sales process as well as enhanced
tools that make it easier for associates to deepen customer relationships. And
we've aligned associate incentives across the franchise to support this
strategy."

During the Asset Management presentation, Richard M. DeMartini, president of the
asset management group said, "Bank of America is the right company in the right
place at the right time. Our opportunity to grow the Asset Management business
is clear, even in an environment of intense competition. Our strategy to capture
this growth involves expanding our distribution capability, focusing our
financial advisors on capturing more investments business from our customer
base, becoming our clients' trusted financial advisor and strengthening our
sales culture."



Global Corporate and Investment Banking President Edward J. Brown said, "In less
than three years, we've created a business that has annual revenues of $9.2
billion. We believe we have the right business model and the right business
strategies to deliver long-term growth. We're differentiating our business with
a set of highly focused strategies and, even more important, a disciplined
approach to implementing them. These strategies include focusing on our client
strategy, building our franchise with institutional investors, transforming our
product mix, reducing loans on the balance sheet and implementing a new
governance process."
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Hance closed the day with remarks about the company's current financial position
and 2002 outlook. "In the fourth quarter, we expect to deliver solid revenue and
earnings, similar to the first three quarters of the year," he said. "As a
result, we are comfortable with the consensus estimate of $1.25 per share."

"We believe our business mix and focus on execution will distinguish us in 2002,
just as it has this year. And that our business model, franchise and operating
plans position us to deliver earnings per share in 2002 in the area of the
current consensus of $5.62 under new GAAP accounting. As you know, this
accounting change will add an estimated 37 cents to EPS next year. We believe
that this earnings performance will again set our company apart from our
competitors, as we again deliver attractive results in difficult times.

"We believe that our financial goals are attainable. If you take nothing more
away from this conference, I hope you get the message that our entire management
team is on a mission to unlock for our shareholders the true value of our unique
franchise."

Investors and analysts also had the opportunity to demo the company's innovative
products at a technology exhibit. Investors were able to take a closer look at a
variety of products that are being designed to improve the customer experience
at Bank of America, like digital check imaging. Technology & Operations
Executive Tim Arnoult said, "Everything you see at the Expo is helping us
deliver better, faster, more efficient service to customers."

As previously announced, the conference was available to the public via a live
Webcast. A playback of the conference can be accessed for the next two weeks at
the Bank of America Web site at http://www.bankofamerica.com/investor.
                                -------------------------------------

The company will report quarterly earnings in January, April, July and October
of 2002 and January of 2003.

One of the world's leading financial services companies, Bank of America is
committed to making banking work for customers like it never has before. Through
innovative technologies and the ingenuity of its people, Bank of America
provides individuals, small businesses and commercial, corporate and
institutional clients across the United States and around the world new and
better ways to manage their financial lives.
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Bank of America stock (ticker: BAC) is listed on the New York, Pacific and
London stock exchanges. The company's Web site is www.bankofamerica.com. News,
speeches and other corporate information can be found at
www.bankofamerica.com/newsroom.
- ------------------------------

Forward-Looking Statements
- --------------------------
This press release contains forward-looking statements with respect to the
financial conditions and results of operations of Bank of America, including,
without limitation, statements relating to the earnings outlook of the company.
These forward-looking statements involve certain risks and uncertainties.
Factors that may cause actual results to differ materially from those
contemplated by such forward-looking statements include, among others, the
following possibilities: 1) increased credit and other costs; 2) projected
business increases following process changes and other investments are lower
than expected; 3) competitive pressure among financial services companies
increases significantly; 4) costs or difficulties related to the integration of
acquisitions are greater than expected; 5) general economic conditions,
internationally, nationally or in the states in which the company does business,
including the impact of the events of September 11, 2001 and the energy crisis,
are less favorable than expected; 6) changes in the interest rate environment
reduce interest margins and affect funding sources; 7) changes in market rates
and prices may adversely affect the value of financial products; 8) legislation
or regulatory requirements or changes adversely affect the businesses in which
the company is engaged; and 9) decisions to downsize, sell or close units or



otherwise change the business mix of the company. For further information,
please refer to the Bank of America reports filed with the SEC.
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James H. Hance
Vice Chairman and Chief Financial officer
Bank of America
Investor Day
November 28, 2001

The Financial Picture
- --------------------------------------------------------------------------------

     Good afternoon. Most of you know me, and I know most of you - but I'll go
ahead and introduce myself. I'm Jim Hance, and I'm the speaker you have all been
waiting for - the last speaker.

     Ken Lewis began this morning with his vision for the company. During the
day, the management team described the work we've been doing to make that vision
a reality.

     You've heard about actions we've taken to improve risk management and to
re-engineer our businesses to provide productivity gains, and to enhance
customer satisfaction.

     Our management team has shown you how they are capitalizing on the
advantages and the opportunities they see in their businesses, . . . And the
growth in revenues, earnings and SVA those efforts should deliver over time.

     Now, . . . I'd like to bring it all together, and discuss how these
efforts, combined with the financial disciplines I'll outline, will generate
superior performance for Bank of America over the long term.

Today, the huge potential of our franchise is increasingly being realized.

     Despite the economic downturn, we have grown revenue and core earnings at
impressive levels.

Three of our four business segments have achieved remarkable revenue growth over
the past year, considering the environment.

     And we have every reason to expect this growth to continue.

     As you've been hearing, we are focusing as never before on gaining more
customers, and on earning more from each customer relationship.

     At the same time, we have taken steps to eliminate the disruptions and
surprises that have led to disappointments in the past.

     We think it all adds up to a compelling story for investors.

     We like our business model.
     We feel it positions us to grow and to take full advantage of our premium
franchise, in any economic circumstances.
              ---

     Our non-market related businesses, contributing by far the larger share of
revenue, provide a continuous, annuity-like income stream.

     You can see that the acceleration of revenue growth has been both steady
and steep this year.

     This acceleration has been driven by a steady climb in service charges,
card income, and mortgage banking fees, again providing evidence that our growth
initiatives are bearing fruit.

     By contrast, our market-related businesses have clearly been impacted by
the economic downturn. But they are well-positioned for rapid growth when the
expected market upswing takes place.

     We believe the growth we're seeing in our traditional banking businesses
will combine with the more rapid growth we anticipate from our market-related
businesses to create a very attractive revenue picture over time.

     This increased revenue growth will be the foundation for the enhanced
overall financial performance we are working to create.

     Financial strength is another factor that will help us as we continue to
bring out the value of our franchise.

     An abundant after-tax cash flow (on an operating basis) of $12 billion
gives us plenty of options, which I'll explore with you in a few minutes.

     Total shareholders' equity is the second largest of any financial
institution at $50 billion.
     Our Tier 1 capital ratio is the highest in years.



     As Amy Brinkley described, our allowance for credit losses is strong at
$6.7 billion.

We can also count on good liquidity, with a loan-to-deposit ratio of 94 percent.
Finally, our double-A credit rating provides a definite funding advantage.

     The bottom line: We have the resources to deal effectively with problems -
and to take advantage of any opportunities - that may come our way.

     Another important ingredient is a new, integrated planning process,
introduced this year.
     We now link financial and strategic planning together more closely and can
better map our long-term goals, along with all the mileposts and initiatives
necessary to get us there.

     The goals and tactics in the Hoshin plan serve as the basis for three-year
financial plans, which are updated annually.
     A more detailed one-year operating plan is developed each year.

     As you have heard, these plans also incorporate a more integrated approach
to managing risk - including all aspects of credit, market and operational risk-
along with specific risk mitigation strategies.

Associate or human resource planning also is a key component of the process.

     We understand that our success will depend on our ability to put in front
of our customers skilled associates, ready and armed with the best information,
tools and technology.

     Each business unit follows this planning process, and their plans are then
integrated into a unified corporate plan.

     We believe the process will promote more consistent and predictable
earnings growth and higher returns, which ultimately benefit shareholders.

     Let's now focus on the key factors that will influence our performance -
the levers, if you will, that we'll be using to move our company farther down
the road.

     Our goals are: earnings per share growth of 10 percent or more annually,
double-digit annual increases in SVA, and a premium stock price.

The levers are:

o        Revenue growth,
o        Operating leverage,
o        Superior risk management,
o        Shareholder value added discipline, and
o        Capital management.

     As I said, we see sustained organic revenue growth as the foundation for
all we want to achieve.
     Our long-term goal is average annual revenue growth of 6 to 9 percent.
     We cannot foresee the effects the economy may have on our businesses, or
how the passage of time will affect our estimates.
     So, some years that figure will be higher and some years it will be lower,
as the business cycle rises and falls.
     These numbers on the slide are not a forecast, but realistic goals for the
company in the next 3, 4 or 5 years -given reasonably favorable conditions and
no major changes in business mix.

     Here you see the relative revenue growth contributions we anticipate from
our core business units, based on the strategies you have heard about today.

o        Consumer banking is mature, powerful and gaining momentum. Combined
         with Commercial banking, we expect this business segment to grow
         revenue consistently at a rate of 5 to 7 percent over the long term.

o        Our Global Corporate and Investment Bank, on the other hand, is young
         and hungry. It has only just begun to leverage its relationships with
         more than 90 percent of the Fortune 500.

         Unlike some of our competitors, we have a balance sheet, and we will
         use it when it makes sense to do so. Once it has reached optimum
         balance sheet size, GCIB should generate revenue growth of 10 to 12
         percent.

o        The Asset Management Group should grow revenue even faster, at 15 to 20
         percent.



     As for Equity Investments, we aim to grow revenue by more than 20 percent,
even as we limit total investments to 15 percent of capital.

     Imbedded in the revenue growth goals is an earning asset growth of 3-4
percent, off a base of $560 billion, and a continuing margin increase due to a
shift in portfolio mix toward consumer and away from corporate credits.

     The key to our total corporate performance, then, is our unique business
mix, which gives us the opportunity to provide both significant growth and
steady earnings.

     Another of the levers we'll be using is positive operating leverage. This
is perhaps the biggest change our company is undergoing.

     During the 90's, a time of large acquisitions followed by intense merger
integration, we were operating more or less under Scenario 1.
     Engaged in building the franchise, we were achieving earnings through
merger-related cost savings, coupled with only modest revenue growth.

That era is well behind us.
     As you have heard today, each of our businesses is focusing on making the
investments today that will drive increased organic revenue growth over the next
several years.

     And, much of this investment is being funded with dollars freed up by
productivity and efficiency initiatives across the company.

Looking at the chart, this means we'll be moving to the right, towards Scenario
3.

Based on the revenue growth we achieve, expenses will be managed to produce the
earnings growth target of at least 10 percent.

         At 6 percent revenue growth, the bottom of our target range, we can
grow expenses 4 percent, and still meet our earnings per share growth target.

With 9 percent revenue growth, at the top of the range, we have the flexibility
to invest even more for the future.

         As Amy and Bill described, our new risk management process aims to
produce more stable and predictable credit costs and higher risk-adjusted
returns.

         We expect a more accurate assessment of credit risk, allowing us to
price appropriately for the risk taken.

         Partly as a result, we expect a shift in the portfolio mix towards
loans where growth and risk-adjusted returns are attractive - such as consumer
real estate and card - and away from unprofitable lending, such as large
corporate credits.

         This change in mix should lead to a higher overall loss ratio for the
loan portfolio.
         But return on equity and SVA growth will be higher, as we get paid for
the risks we take.
         Our credit capital will in some cases be reduced, and the returns on
the credit capital deployed will be more attractive.
         Credit costs are just one factor, although an important one, as we
manage overall revenue and SVA growth.

         Yet another lever we are using is Shareholder Value Added, or SVA.
         We see SVA as a tool to help us make the disciplined decisions that
will lead to higher quality earnings.

         SVA is a good tool to use when considering alliances and acquisitions,
providing added discipline to ensure that the returns on these investments
exceed our cost of capital.

         We are also mindful of SVA when we look at productivity initiatives and
technology investments, because we want to know how much capital we will need to
employ to achieve the benefits.

         One notable example of our application of SVA as a decision-making tool
was our decision to exit the subprime real estate lending and auto leasing
businesses, which were relatively weak contributors to SVA growth.

         Understanding that low-return relationships can destroy SVA, we have
been working to get them off our books - with marked success.
         Just to reiterate, our commercial and consumer books have shrunk by $64
billion over the last 12 months.

         Finally, efficient capital utilization is another of the levers we'll
be using to accelerate growth.



         With $12 billion in cash flow, Bank of America has plenty of options.

         One choice would be to invest in our businesses.
         However, thanks to the positive operating leverage we're creating and
the productivity improvements we're making, we are not using significant amounts
of our cash flow to grow the business.

         We can also choose to continue to fortify our balance sheet, as we have
been doing for the past several years.

         Dividends, share repurchase and acquisition opportunities all represent
other ways to employ capital.

         Bank of America has a long track record of paying attractive dividends.

         For the past five years, we have averaged a 14 percent annual dividend
growth rate.

         Our retail investors like this a lot, but we understand that our
institutional holders are less interested in large dividend increases.

         We will continue to increase dividends, yet this option will be less
heavily-weighted than in the past.

         Dividends will grow in the mid to high single-digit range, moving the
current payout rate of about 45 percent down to the high 30's over time.

         In line with this thinking, our Board of Directors recently approved a
7-percent increase in the quarterly dividend per common share to $.60 or a $2.40
annual rate.
         This represents a 3.7 percent dividend yield, which we think is pretty
healthy in today's market.

         Since 1997, we have returned $35 billion to shareholders through
dividends and share buybacks, which have also been a significant method of
returning capital to share holders.
         Using aggressive share repurchase programs, we have reduced shares
outstanding by more than 148 million, or 8 percent, during that period.

         At the same time, our Tier 1 Capital ratio has increased 145 basis
points, to 7.95 percent, a level we think is appropriate during the present
economic uncertainty.

         The point here is that cash flow has been steady, total equity has
continued to rise, risk-weighted assets have gone down, and equity has been
returned to shareholders.

         We like our business mix and we believe we have the best franchise in
the business.
         Nonetheless, if the right acquisition opportunity were to present
itself, we would move quickly to take advantage.

         The "right" opportunity would be accretive in a short period of time
while generating positive net SVA and enhancing corporate return on equity.

         We are prepared to respond to opportunities that make sound strategic
and financial sense.

         And we believe opportunities will develop in strategic areas such as
asset management, corporate and investment banking distribution, and expanded
product offerings.
         In addition, we would consider enhancing our geographic presence on a
targeted basis.

         All these levers, taken together, will create our enhanced financial
performance over time.

         While our goal today is to educate investors on our strategic
initiatives, we know you are also interested in our more immediate prospects.

         Let me begin with the fourth-quarter, where we have a pretty good
handle on business trends.
         We expect another quarter of solid revenue and earnings, similar to the
first three quarters of the year.
         As a result, we are comfortable with the consensus estimate of $1.25
per share.

         That would result in a 4 percent increase in operating earnings per
share for the full year -- excluding, of course, the charges incurred in the
third quarter for business exits.

         Specifically, net interest income should increase moderately as our



margin continues to expand.
         Growth in key fee-based businesses, such as investment banking and
service charges, should help to offset continued weakness in equity investments
and asset management.
         Expenses should rise-as they always do in the fourth quarter - and
credit costs will remain high.

         In the fourth quarter it is likely we will receive a tax benefit from
the restructuring and sale of problem credits.
         We also anticipate taking one-time credit and non-credit charges.
         The net impact of the tax benefit and the various charges is not
expected to be material.
         However, I don't wish to quantify either at this time, since the pieces
are still moving around.

***

         As we began creating our three-year and one-year financial plans this
fall, the level of near-term economic uncertainty was at an all-time high.
         One thing that is clear as of this week: we are in a recession.

         As a result, we expect revenue and earnings growth in 2002 to come in
somewhat below our long-terms goals.
         On the other hand, results in 2003 and 2004 will likely show a
significant rebound, before we settle into a more sustainable growth rate.

***

         In the face of this economic scenario, we believe our business mix and
focus on execution will distinguish us in 2002, as they have this year.

         We are still completing our 2002 financial plan, and will submit it to
the Board of Directors in early December.

         We will provide them with a range of expected performance under
alternative economic scenarios, and the outcome will depend on how the economy
actually plays out.

         Under all scenarios, our outlook for revenue growth is subdued.

         Let me share with you what our business leaders are telling us.
         They are projecting low to mid-single-digit growth, below our long-term
target.

         Net interest income should rise only slightly. Core growth will be
offset by the loss of revenues as we reduce earning assets, primarily subprime
real estate loans.

         Fee income should see the same solid growth trends in our traditional
businesses as in 2001.

         The weak economy will take its toll on credit quality.

         Nonperforming assets are expected to rise for at least the first half
of the year.

         As you know, loan losses tend to lag any economic recovery.

         Our thinking is that commercial losses will remain at high levels
throughout the year.
         Consumer losses will increase, driven almost entirely by higher credit
card losses, as Pat Phillips outlined.

         Given this outlook, expense control becomes even more critical in
delivering bottom-line earnings growth.

         The mandate to our business leaders is to focus on achieving
productivity improvements, freeing up significant dollars that will be
reinvested in growth initiatives.

         As a result, expenses should remain relatively flat, year over year.
         However, we will respond to credit and revenue fluctuations as we did
this year, with flexibility.

         Our planning calls for continued investment in our company through
share repurchases, as our cash flow should come in well above our growth needs.

         We have a high degree of confidence in our business leaders and in
their plans.

         But as the events of this fall have made all too clear, the best laid
plans can be disrupted.



         Therefore we have incorporated some variances in the company plan in
order to be conservative.

         We believe this is a prudent step that can help ensure we live up to
the guidance we give our board - and investors - regardless of external events.

***

         Putting all this together, we believe that we can deliver earnings per
share next year in the area of the current consensus of $5.62 under new GAAP
accounting.
         As you know, this accounting change will add an estimated 37 cents to
earnings next year.

         We believe that when we achieve this earnings performance, our company
will again stand out from our competitors, as we again deliver attractive
results in difficult times.

         I shall give more detailed guidance in January, as always.

         To return to the long-term horizon, I'd like to characterize the kind
of long-term performance goals we are setting for ourselves - not for next year,
but for the Bank of America we are working to create.

         As you can see, solid and sustained revenue growth is the foundation on
which we are building.
         We will contain expenses, using productivity gains to fund our growth
in key areas -
         always striving for the optimum balance of growth with profitability.

         To reiterate, these are the long-term financial goals our business
leaders told you today that they are targeting.

         Their strategies entail different financial formulas but they all point
to the same objective: strong earnings and SVA growth with lower volatility.

         Consumer and Commercial Banking will continue to be a slightly slower,
but steady generator of revenue and earnings growth with very attractive
returns.

Our other businesses -
         GCIB, Asset Management and Equity Investments - are expected to grow
         even faster.

         When you add it up, our corporate target is to provide annual earnings
per share growth in excess of 10 percent.

         Here are the financial ingredients that we will use to get there. We
will grow revenue by 6 to 9 percent, creating positive operating leverage.

         At the same time, we will be managing our capital aggressively through
many of the measures discussed today.

         We will push to reach our 20% plus ROE goal, and the goal Ken Lewis has
stated of significant double-digit annual SVA growth.

         We believe our financial goals are attainable.

         If nothing else today, I hope you get the message that our entire
management team is on a mission to unlock for shareholders the true value of
this unique franchise.

         Let me finish by stepping back and sketching a picture of the Bank of
America that Ken and all of us on the management team are bringing to life.

To start with, we have a premium franchise, unparalleled in the business.
         The diversity of our customer base, product mix and revenue streams
makes us strong.
         We generate a high level of earnings - approximately $8 billion last
year - and we have rich resources at our disposal, as we contemplate the current
period of economic uncertainty.
         We have made risk management a priority, and strengthened our risk
organization and processes.

         Another key: we have a truly extraordinary team of world-class people
to make it all happen.

         Most importantly, we have taken steps to achieve enhanced earnings
growth, more consistently.

         Our vision is clear, and we have the resources we need to make it a
reality.



         Ken started today by saying that strategy would not differentiate us.
         Execution will.
         That's what we are about.
         That's what will produce the consistent earnings growth that will
obtain for Bank of America shareholders premium returns.

         Thank you for your attention, I will be glad to take your questions.
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Reporters may contact:
Eloise Hale, Bank of America, 704.387.0013
eloise.hale@bankofamerica.com

                Bank of America to host conference for investors

CHARLOTTE, NC -- Bank of America Corporation will host a conference for
investors in Charlotte, North Carolina on November 27-28, 2001. The company will
discuss their corporate and line of business strategy as well as their long-term
financial goals.

A live webcast of the presentations, in addition to accompanying slides, will be
available at www.bankofamerica.com/investor. A replay of the webcast will be
available on the site for two weeks.

About Bank of America
One of the world's leading financial services companies, Bank of America is
committed to making banking work for customers like it never has before. Through
innovative technologies and the ingenuity of its people, Bank of America
provides individuals, small businesses and commercial, corporate and
institutional clients across the United States and around the world new and
better ways to manage their financial lives.

Bank of America stock (ticker: BAC) is listed on the New York, Pacific and
London stock exchanges. The company's Web site is www.bankofamerica.com. News,
speeches and other corporate information can be found at
www.bankofamerica.com/newsroom.
- ------------------------------
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